Carolyn Purdy

Subject: Please save Lake Pillsbury for future generations!

From: Jolane Luhrs [mailto:jolane@luhrscpa.com]

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 2:13 PM

To: Eddie Crandell <Eddie.Crandell@Ilakecountyca.gov>; Carolyn Purdy <Carolyn.Purdy@lakecountyca.gov>
Subject: Please save Lake Pillsbury for future generations!

Dear Supervisor Crandell and Clerk of the Board Purdy —

Thank you so much for recognizing that the decisions made about the Scott Dam and Lake Pillsbury at this point in history will impact
Lake County residents and visitors for generations to come. This is a pivotal moment in Lake County history and I'm glad we have
responsible and thoughtful representatives carefully considering the decision.

| care deeply about Lake Pillsbury. It is one of the treasures of Lake County and | support protecting Lake Pillsbury. Like an
endangered species, once gone it will never be able to be replaced. Ever.

Thank you for valuing this precious resource in your county.

Sincerely,
Jolane Luhrs



